On September 24-25, 2013 at 8:00 a.m., there will be a Special-Called Meeting of the Mississippi Board of Education.  The Board will meet to discuss personnel matters related to the search for a State Superintendent of Education. 

Although the meeting will begin as an open meeting, the Board anticipates the need to declare an Executive Session due to the subject matter of the meeting.  The meeting will be held in Conference Room G of the Norman C. Nelson Student Union on the campus of the University of Mississippi Medical Center 2500 North State Street, Jackson, Mississippi.
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